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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 
TO:   Gabrielle Tomicick 
   Co-Presidents West School PTA 
 
FROM:  Michael DeVito 
 
DATE:  January 6, 2012 
 
SUBJECT:  Sunflower Seed Butter Spread  
 
As a healthy alternative to peanut butter, the office of Food Services is now offering sunflower seed 
butter spread “sun butter” at your school cafeteria. This product is peanut–free, tree-nut free, and 
gluten-free, making it an excellent choice for students with peanut allergies or gluten intolerance. We 
will start offering sun butter sandwiches next week. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
897-2097.  
Thank you for your support.  
 


